
 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba    

 Religious Education   

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                 Fred & Susan Whitcraft          fredandsusan2001@yahoo.com  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 429-8891      

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the Third Sunday of Lent and the first weekend of March.  In the Gospel, 

we meet Jesus, who journeys to the temple in Jerusalem. The Son of God becomes 

angry because he sees that his Father’s house has become a marketplace. A segment of 

our reflection is about anger because it is an important emotion, and it is how we often 

respond to numerous situations in our lives.  As one of my spiritual teachers recently 

said, “The trick with anger is to let it inform us, maybe even to allow it to warn us if 

we have become too cold, with indifference or apathy, but not to let anger consume 

us.” Jesus reminds us that love, not anger is the ultimate guide to our lives. 

 

Please continue to pray for our catechumens and candidates who are pictured when 

you scroll down this bulletin. This weekend the catechumens will face their First 

Scrutiny as they continue to journey towards the Easter sacraments.   

 

Please mark your calendars and join us on Monday, March 18 at 7:00 PM for the 

annual Communal Lenten Penance Service in the church. There will be eight priests 

available to hear your confessions. Only sinners need to attend!! 

 

Next weekend the second Welcome - Christ Renews His Parish retreat weekend will 

take place for 25 women of our parish. Please pray for the team as they prepare this 

week and for the women who will be making the retreat next weekend. We still have 

a small number of spaces available for the men’s retreat that will be held April 13 – 14.  

Come on men of Saint Joseph - surrender one of your weekends and you will be 

blessed!   

 

Just a reminder that next weekend, March 9-10, we begin Daylight Savings Time, so 

move your clocks forward one hour on Saturday night and you’ll be on time for 

Sunday Mass! 

 

I’m praying that you’re faithful to your Lenten promises, 

Msgr. Kevin 
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Adoration 6:30pm  
Stations of the Cross 7pm 
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OCIA 

Pray for our candidates and elects! 

 

OCIA Prayer 

Lord, we pray for those in the OCIA   

process who journey to you. Strengthen 

their faith. Open their hearts to the     

fullness of your love. Deepen their       

understanding. Set their hearts on fire for 

the kingdom of God. We ask this trough 

Jesus, who is the Way, the Truth,  

and the Life for all.  

Amen! 



Our next Book Club meeting is 

Wednesday, April 17 at 7pm  

on Zoom  

 The Righteous Mind: Why Good 

People Are Divided by Politics and 

Religion by Jonathan Haidt 

  

“The acclaimed social psychologist challenges 

conventional thinking about morality, politics, 

and religion in a way that speaks to  

conservatives and liberals alike 

a “landmark contribution to humanity’s  

understanding of itself”  

(The New York Times Book Review)." 

All are welcome! 

For more info, email  agoodlife@msn.com  

Book Club 

Please pray for our women's retreat team as 
they make final preparations for next 

weekend’s retreat. May the retreat planning 
go smoothly and the team be blessed with 

energy, wisdom, grace, and joyful spirits as 
they prepare. Please also pray for all of the 
women attending next weekend's retreat. 

May they each experience renewal through 
Christ and feel a stronger connection with 
one another and with St. Joseph's Parish. 

 
MEN 

 
Connect with other men that have the desire 
to grow in their faith.  Experience Welcome 

Christ Renews His Parish Retreat at St. 
Joseph.  This is important!  Take the time 

and register for the men’s weekend, April 13 
and 14.  Go to stjosephlb.org/welcome-christ

-renews 
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Learning from survivors’ stories 

Listening to the stories of victim-survivors is one 

way in which we can acknowledge what has 

happened to them and the impact the abuse has 

had in their lives; hearing these sacred stories can 

also help us to find patterns that empower 

stronger safeguarding measures, such as 

understanding how and where abusers gained 

access to their victims, how they groomed them, 

and what safeguards either failed or were not in 

place to properly protect a victim. For more 

information, read the VIRTUS® article “Learning 

from True Stories of Victims/Survivors” 

at lacatholics.org/did-you-know/.  

Did You Know? 

mailto:agoodlife@msn.com
https://lacatholics.org/did-you-know/


Thank you to our hospitality 
team for doing an amazing job 
serving our community during 

our Lenten Mission.  



“Whoever receives one child such as this  

in my name receives me.” Mt 18:5  

 

This Week: Feed-a-Baby Food Drive:  We will 

collect non-perishable baby food and products 

for Catholic Charities, Elizabeth Ann Seton 

Residence, and New Life Beginnings of Long 

Beach.   

Mar. 23: Easter Food and Book Distribution:   

As a parish community, we will support 69 

families. Easter is our most challenging holiday 

to recruit drivers!  Contact Jill Salinaz (562) 822-

7367 or jmsalinaz@yahoo.com.  So meaningful 

to kids! 

Skip-a-Meal Donations:   Please be especially 

mindful during the holiday season when our 

needs are greatest.  For many fulfilling ways to 

serve, please call Tim Clark, 562-431-4385 

St. Joseph Grief Support  

The St. Joseph Senior Group had their last 

meeting in the old hall with pizza and salad and 

lots of games and friendship.  Msgr. Kevin joined 

us for lunch and offered the blessing before the 

meal.  Until the new hall is completed, we will 

meet at the El Dorado Restaurant once a month 

for breakfast and some games beginning in 

April.  All members will be contacted by phone 

after Easter with the date and time for our first 

gathering.  Until we meet again in April, we wish 

you a holy Lent and a blessed Easter.     

St. Joseph Grief Support Seminars help  

and offer Encouragement after  

the death of a loved one.  

 

WE KNOW IT HURTS, HEALING STARTS HERE 

on-going classes for your support:  

Tuesdays at 9:30am  

Call May 562-833-6370  

 

Mary Shivers 

Funeral Mass at All Souls Chapel 

Thursday, March 21st at 9:00 am 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let  

perpetual light shine upon them.  

May the souls of all the faithful departed, 

through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

~Amen~ 

Movement for a Better World 

In Memoriam  
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Seniors Group 

Bereavement group shows their loved 

ones on Valentine’s Day 

mailto:jmsalinaz@yahoo.com







